
WE ARE HAPPY TO BE BACK!

Dear clients,
We are happy to announce that we are back to business following our pandemic 

pause. To continue prioritizing the safety of all, we have put in place essential 
measures that allow us to ensure your health and that of our employees.

Virtual Design Consultations

All of our design consultants can 
now use online technology to 
guide customers through their 
design options. You can also begin 
designing your own bath online.

In-home 
Consultations
For any in-home sales 

consultation visits, we ensure 
our team members follow 

preventative safety measures, 

Washing hands/using hand  
sanitizer before  
and after each visit

Practicing  
safe-distancing protocols
(6 feet)

Wearing a mask

Sanitizing  
all materials

LEARN MORE

During these unprecedented times, we 
would like to sincerely thank you for 
your understanding and cooperation. 

We look forward to getting 
back to making your bathrooms 
beautiful again.

Bath Fitter

Installations
In addition to always  

protecting your floors, our 
installers are also taking extra 

preventative actions,

https://www.bathfitter.com/design-your-own-bathroom
https://www.bathfitter.com/free-in-home-consultation

